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Federal Subsistence Board to address Memorandum of 
Agreement between the Department of the Interior and the 

Ahtna Inter-Tribal Resource Commission 
 
The Federal Subsistence Board will meet January 13, 2017 at the William A. Egan Civic and 
Convention Center in Anchorage to discuss the Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) between the 
Department of the Interior (Department) and the Ahtna Inter-Tribal Resource Commission 
(AIRTC).  This MOA is entered into for the purpose of formalizing the subsistence wildlife 
management partnership between the Department and AITRC.  The Board will accept public 
testimony and address Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation Act (ANILCA) Section 805 
requirements associated with implementation of the MOA.  The MOA may be viewed at 
https://www.doi.gov/pressreleases/interior-and-ahtna-intertribal-resource-commission-agree-
cooperative-wildlife.  
 
The public is encouraged to participate either in person or by teleconference.   
 
To participate in this meeting by teleconference, dial TOLL FREE (888) 455-5897, the 
passcode is 3344290.  The agenda and any available materials will be posted to the Federal 
Subsistence Management Program’s website by December 30, 2016 at 
www.doi.gov/subsistence. 
 
The Federal Subsistence Board is committed to providing access to this meeting for all 
participants.  Please direct requests for sign language interpreting services, closed captioning, or 
other accommodation needs to the Office of Subsistence Management at (800) 478-1456 or 
(907) 786-3888 or by e-mail, subsistence@fws.gov by close of business on December 30, 2016. 
 
Additional information on the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the 
web at www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 

Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues?  If you’d like to receive emails and 
notifications on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular 
updates by emailing fws-fsb-subsistence-request@lists.fws.gov. 
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